Lauri Feindell
"

Subject: FW: Development Variance Permit (DVP) Application #A2022.018-DVP 2002 85th St.

From: LOIS OR GREG TORGET

Sent: October 31, 2022 12:40 PM

To: Planning <planning@rdos.bc.ca>

Subject: Development Variance Permit (DVP) Application #A2022.018-DVP 2002 85th St.

Mr Garrish,

We reside at ----- Osoyoos... adjacent to the subject property. We have no concerns whatsoever with the
proposal for the swimming pool variance. We have a swimming pool as well and would not want to go through
summer without it. Hopefully the variance will be allowed.

Thank you,

Greg and Lois Torget




